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JEJ ENTERED 
Kieling, John, NMENV 

From: Maco Stewart [mstewarthm@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 10:05 AM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: disposal of HE by burning at LANL 

John, I ask that your team please reconsider your proposed ban on burning high-explosive residues 
associated with LANL counter-terrorism work. To the best of my knowledge, the real risk that this poses 
is insignificant, while getting in the way of anti-terrorism work is clearly not in the state's or the nation's 
best interests. The real risks associated with transporting HE ... well, now you're talking real dangers! 

Your comments or, better, your concurrence would be most appreciated. 

Thank you-

Maco Stewart 
1219 7th Street 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 
505-662-0988 
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